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USS CURRITUCK AV7 

USS EVERGLADES AD24 

USS PINE ISLAND AV12 

USS CUNNINGHAM DD752 

 & 

THE TORPEDOMAN 

ASSOCIATION 

SAVANNAH  

Late JANUARY 2021 E-Mail REUNION BULLETIN 

Association Officers & Staff 
 

President  

Gary Adams  

415-467-6284  

AD24history@att.net 
——————————— 

 

Vice President   

Tom Cetnarowski 

cetnar42@yahoo.com 

——————————— 
 

Dues 

Treasurer 

Alvin Lacefield 

ALL7438@AOL.COM 

9110 SE 120th Loop 

Summerfield, Fl. 

34491 

Make Checks payable to CTA 

Or your ship’s Hull No. 
 

If you wish to give us a call ,  

Please leave a message with 

your name and phone number 

so we can return your call.  
We may not pick up all our 

calls as we receive 10 to 15 

junk phone calls a day, so bear 

with us Thanks 
Email US at  

AD24History@att.net 

 

 

     

WELCOME ABOARD ALL THE CREW MEMBERS OF THE  

USS CUNNINGHAM DD752 

We are not Just Tenors any more. 

 

The General Vote for 2023 Reunion site was taken and the top Choice was 

Savannah, GA. It took some time before we found a hotel that we could 

accommodate us and was affordable. So see you in Savannah September 

Check in 25th and Check out 29th 

 

We will Be Staying at the Holiday Inn Just outside of Savannah. 

 The Address is 11 Gateway Blvd E. Savannah GA. 31419 

 You can call  for advanced Reservations at 912-925-2525 

 Room Rates are $129 + Taxes 

 Room Rate good for +/- 3 days guest for this Block 

 Free Breakfast 

 Free Parking  

 The Inn has Exterior pool and Interior gym 

 Coin Operated Laundry  

 Business Center so you can Book your return home flight 

 I would book your room as soon as possible as the Number of rooms 

available at $129 are limited. 

 This is No Smoking facility. 

 
There are great number of things to see and do in 

Savannah GA.  depending on the number of crew 

members who sign up and transportation cost. 

None have been booked yet. 

More details will be in our Regular January  

US Mail News Letter.  
 

There is Hop on Off tour package that takes you throughout the Historic old 

town and the waterfront. 

There are Number of museums and old houses you can tour on your own. 

There is a Railroad Museum in Savannah and  

Bruce Crocker will be your personal docent for this Tour.  

We plan to take a Lunch Cruise on the Georgia Queen Riverboat . 
And for you Night owls there is a Ghost Tour that takes you through one of 

the oldest cemeteries in the country. 
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WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!! 

We need a Local Host for Savannah  
. 

One advisory board member for AD24  

One advisory board member for TPM 

One advisory board member for DD752 

We need (1) ship historian for AV12  

We also need (5) reunion coordinators. (One for each Group for 2024)  

 

Please give me an Email at: AD24History@att.net  

To Volunteer 

We Crewmembers and ships historians of Currituck, Pine Island and Everglades & know the  
Cunningham share in a number of efforts to perpetuate the Ships history beyond just our generation. 
 
You may wonder what happened to the Currituck Bell that was made aboard the Currituck and donated 
to our organization by a former ship mate. He had asked that it be Auctioned off to help our efforts to 
perpetuate the history of the ship, and her Sea Planes & crewmembers of the US Navy. 
 
From Patti Murthy  
My dad was on the Currituck during ships tour of Arctic Circa in the mid ‘40s I think.  
My daughter is having a baby in November, a boy and the theme of his room is “adventure.”   
His deceased paternal grandfather was a fighter pilot, F-14 so I got a framed photo of the plane that he 
flew along with his story.   
This little boy’s great grandfather (maternal) Was a West Point grad ( and the father of the fighter pilot) 
and his adventures are well documented in history books if you will.  
My daughter and her husband, Gen Ramey’s grandson, have items in my soon to be born grandson’s 
room that were given to him by President Rhee of South Korea in the early 50s.  
My dad (maternal great grandfather) was a Petty Officer on the Currituck.  
I am trying to fill his room with hero’s, a word not dare uttered these days.  
I am happy to take the bell as it was built on the Currituck, and represents the ships purpose and crews 

DUES are due for 2023 
Send to Alvin Lacefield  $20 for each year 

9110 SE 120th Loop Summerfield, Fl. 34491 

Checks Payable to CTA or Your Ships Hull Number 

Dues for Multiple Years such as 5 years for $100    

With paying Multiple Years you no longer have to remember to pay each year. 

NOTE: Next US mail mailing check your address label. See the date on bottom line. You are paid until then. 

This will be mailed out in mid January 2023 

Name_______________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address________________________________________________ 

 

Phone_______________________________________________________ 

 

Dues $_______________________________________________________ 

 

SHIP_________________________________________________________ 

 

Date After Name = ___________________________________________ 


